
MARCH 11, 2022

👋

Calendar
Monday, March 14
●3:30-5:00 Track Practice 
●Virtual LSHS Cheer Try 

Out Meeting - Page 4
Tuesday, March 15
●3:15-4:15 Math 

Homework Help
●3:30-5:00 Track Practice 
Wednesday, March 
16
●3:30-5:00 Track Practice 
Thursday, March 17

●7:40-8:05 Club 121
●3:15-4:15 Math 

Homework Help
●3:30-5:00 Track Practice 
Friday, March 18
●END OF 3RD QUARTER
●LATE START 9:20AM
●3:30-5:00 Track Practice

PLEASANT LEA 
MIDDLE SCHOOL

OFFICE 816-986-1175
ATTENDANCE 816-986-1177
COUNSELING 816-986-1178

PRINCIPAL
BRIAN LINQUIST

7th GRADE ASST. PRINCIPAL
CARRIE HARDIN

8th GRADE ASST. PRINCIPAL
NANCY BARTLETT

SPRING 
BREAK
STARTS 

MONDAY, 
MARCH 21

FRIDAY IS THE END 
OF 3RD QUARTER

PLEASE URGE YOUR STUDENTS 
THIS WEEK TO MAKE SURE ALL 

THEIR WORK IS TURNED IN WITH 
THEIR TEACHERS.

https://www.goforthteam.com/


7th Grade Parents 
Attention 7th grade parents! 

 

The state of Missouri requires students to 
have received a Tdap and a 
Meningococcal (MenACWY) vaccine prior 
to attending 8th grade. We will need a 
record on file at the school prior to your 
child receiving a schedule for next year. If 
your child has already received these 
immunizations and you have not provided 
the updated record to the school, please 
send it to the Health Room at your earliest 
convenience. Contact the health room with 
any questions. 

Phone (816) 986-1179   
Health Room Fax: (816) 986-1207

Track Meet Changes
For boys and girls track athletes and 
parents, there are a couple of changes to 
our Track Meet Schedule.

The March 31 meet originally scheduled at 
Northgate Middle School has been 
postponed.  A new date will be announced 
soon.

The April 12th home meet has been 
rescheduled to April 11th.

The yearly $25 MSHSAA sports 
participation fee must be paid by the first 
meet, March 29, or the athlete will not be 
able to participate.  If you have any 
questions, you can contact Mary 
McDonough at 986-1184 or email her at 
mary.mcdonough@lsr7.net. 

End of 3rd Quarter
Friday, March 18, marks the end of our 3rd 

quarter.  You can help your student by 

reminding them a few things.

● Help them go through their 

backpack and notebooks and to see 

if there are some forgotten 

assignments which are already 

finished and turn them in.

● Encourage them to check their own 

grades the beginning of the week.  If 

they have any missing assignments, 

tell them to ask their teacher if it is 

possible to still hand them in.

● Discuss some possible incentives or 

rewards for good grades with them.

School success has a way of flowing into 

their entire attitude and outlook with 

family and friends.  Research has shown 

that students who achieve success in 

school are more likely to get along better 

with others.  

We will continue to provide Math 

Homework Help with our Math teachers 

on Tuesdays and Thursdays after school 

from 3:15 to 4:15.  There is no need to 

sign up, just show up.

As always, everyone here at PLMS is here 

to support and encourage your student.

mailto:mary.mcdonough@lsr7.net


Secondary Summer School Enrollment Now Open






